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Weekly Newsletter 

26/05/2023 

New Bolsover Primary 
School 

Welcome to this week’s newsletter, which has been produced by… Nursery! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

This half term we have been learning all about ‘The Little Red Hen’. 

We have been retelling the story and acting it out. We also had lots 

of fun baking our own bread and then making play dough bread in our 

bakery. Last week we listened to the story ‘The Little Red Hen 

(makes a pizza)’. We enjoyed listening to the different version of 

the story and comparing it. Then we got to make yummy pizza for 

our snack! 

Our science topic this half term has been ‘Mud Glorious Mud’. We have been loving adding different ingredients to our mud 

kitchen recipes and we have started to plant a mud kitchen garden where we are growing different herbs to use in our potions.  

We have also been experimenting with adding more and more water to mud to make muddy paint. 

 

This week we have been learning all about chickens. We have talked 

about the life cycle of a chicken and have been ordering this. 

Did you know that it takes 20 days for an egg to hatch?  

Did you know that foxes like to eat chickens if they are left out at 

night? 
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In maths we have been practising recognising the numbers to 

10. We have been counting out amounts. 

Our challenge has been to build a tower using a certain 

number of bricks. 

 Nursery places are available for a September start. Please speak to the main school 
office if you would like to visit our nursery for a look around and to reserve a place for 
your child. 

 

 

 

 

 

We have been enjoying using the new balancing equipment! 


